
Good Morning everyone 

  

The count down to the end of term is upon us and we continue to hold our breath a little 

because - as yet - have not had to close any of our bubbles. I think if we make it to the 

end of term we will be able to count ourselves very lucky indeed.  However, we are not 

there yet so we need to continue to take one day at a time.  Can I thank all of you who 

are erring on the side of caution and getting tests for members of your families - the 

results do seem to be coming in quite quickly now which is meaning less time off school 

as a result. 

  

There is the usual lovely buzz around school this morning - the naughty elves are 

causing excitement every morning and our children are getting on with the very 

important business of being children - which is what they do best! 

  

We are hosting the first of our birthday parties this Friday afternoon - for all children 

who have had a birthday this term, which is quite a few!  We were going to suggest that 

it could be a non-uniform day, but as it is Christmas Jumper day children will be able to 

wear their own clothes with their jumpers.  If your child is more comfortable in uniform 

that is not a problem either.  We will provide a few party snacks for the children and the 

class bubbles will play some games together.  You do not need to provide anything - 

you do enough! I am sure the children will enjoy it.   

  

We have various things planned for next week which I'm sure your children will tell you 

all about each day.  It is sad that we are having to do all of this without you but at least 

we can still make things happen for the children.  Hopefully it will be very different next 

year!  

  

With love from 

 

Jacky 
 


